
 

Subject:Cross Walk Fatality 

Date:08/04/2020 08:10 PM 

From:Richard Turner <PBKMR@msn.com>  
To:MKrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us <MKrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us> 

 

Select Board                                                                                                                                                         

My sister Ann Desrosiers was hit in a cross walk on Chestnut St at St Agnes 

church, the morning of December 31,2019 and thrown a distance of 40 feet and 

she did not survive. I have witnessed heavy traffic approaching this cross walk on 

a number of occasions when I visited my sister.  I believe it would be prudent to 

install a pedestrian light at this cross walk for the safety of the residents of the 

senior complex on Chestnut Terrace as well as the residents in the general area.                                

Your efforts in making this a safer cross walk would be greatly appreciated.                                                 

Thankfully,                                                                                                                                                            

Richard Turner                 


